
Corporation of the Municipality of Brockton 

 

Report to Council 

Report Title: Saugeen Municipal Airport Flag Pole Request 

Prepared By: Fiona Hamilton, Clerk 

Department: Clerk’s 

Date: July 13, 2021 

Report Number: CLK2021-24 File Number: C11CL 

Attachments: Letter from Saugeen Municipal Airport 

Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby receives Report Number CLK2021-24 - Saugeen 

Municipal Airport Flag Pole Request, prepared by Fiona Hamilton, Clerk and in doing so approves flying a 

Municipality of Brockton flag at the Saugeen Municipal Airport. 

Report: 

Background: 

The Saugeen Municipal Airport is an important asset to the Municipality of Brockton, Town of Hanover, and 

Municipality of West Grey. In an effort to encourage solidarity between partnering corporations, the Airport 

Manager sent the attached letter to the Municipality advising that the Airport would like to show flag 

representation from Brockton, Hanover, and West Grey to increase support for our communities and the 

airport. 

Analysis: 

The Saugeen Municipal Airport will be installing flag poles on the airport property to fly flags from the 

Municipalities of Brockton, Hanover, and West Grey.  

Originally, the Saugeen Municipal Airport requested $1,000 for the project; however, the Municipality 

received notice that an anonymous donor has generously offered to cover the cost, and therefore there would 

be no cost to the Municipality to participate in this project.  

The Municipality would be responsible for ordering our Brockton flag to distribute to the Saugeen Municipal 

Airport for this project. 

  



Sustainability Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Sustainable Strategic Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Do the recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision?  Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Cultural Vibrancy? Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Prosperity?  Yes 

 Do the recommendations contribute to Environmental Integrity?  N/A 

 Do the recommendations contribute to the Social Equity?  Yes 

Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? Yes 

Reviewed By: 

 

Trish Serratore, Chief Financial Officer 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

Fiona Hamilton, Clerk 

Reviewed By: 

 

Sonya Watson, Chief Administrative Officer 


